
Registered Ministry Advisory Meeting Minutes 

January 15, 2020 

Attendees: Debbie Aldridge, Pamela Roadruck, Jean Casmir Hill, Taryn 
Summers, Michelle Mallory, Darcy ??, Amy Ledbetter, Nikki Ennis, Sarah 
Mihich-Baker (IYI), Nicole Dunn (IYI), Barb Newton , Indu Samuel 

Absent: Robyn Chrisman, Judy Ford, Mary Ann Cannon, Kimberly Steury, Deb 
Hughes, Cheryl McClure, , Kathryn Singer, Lisa Bowling, Tina Howell, Christi 
Dolezal, Kim McVay, Barbara Fairchild 

1. The meeting was started with introductions. My apologies if some of the 
names on the attendees list are misspelled, incorrect or inadvertently 
left out.

2. Sarah Mihich-Baker from the Indiana Youth Institute introduced herself 
and shared their goals.

a. Nicole Dunn also from IYI shared the background on the formula 
today.

b. Every county has different rates based on different criteria.
c. The draft has three components. The PowerPoint is attached for 

further clarification and detail.
d. The potential new formula will include bonuses hopefully to offset 

cost.
e. It is going to be a long process but hopefully changes will happen 

in the next one and a half years.
3. Registered Ministries – Pam

a. If you are looking into Paths to Quality, need any rules, 
regulations, or answers, please contact Pam.
Her e-mail id is: Pamela.Roadruck@fssa.IN.gov and her phone 
number is: 317-232-0874

b. Connie has retired and her job has been posted. They are still 
looking to find a replacement for Sherri Backmeyer.

c. Orientation II training is now online and not in person anymore.
d. There are 702 registered ministries in Indiana as of December 

2019.
e. Consent to release forms have to be filled out by the staff. No one 

else can fill it out for them as it is sent to their e-mail.
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f. As a precautionary note - Do not fill out the fingerprint numbers
as you will get booted out. That is for the office to fill out.

4. I-Lead is still working on getting their system worked out.
5. For CC&R there is no mentor. A Tier 1 facility will get a coach. Tier 2 and 

Tier 3 coaching and trainings are available.
6. Barb Newton has the old By Laws that were approved October 1998. 

She will send them out to the group.
7. We are in need of a new chair, anyone willing to take minutes, and other 

officers for the group. If you are willing to help out, please send an email 
to Barb Newton (barb@fpccolumbus.org).

8. The meeting adjourned at 2 p.m.

Next meeting is scheduled for an in person meeting in Indianapolis 
on Wednesday, April 15, at 1 p.m. 

Respectfully submitted, 

Indu Samuel 
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